Db you are joining us for Sunday School...

- ~The L.C. Youth Teen Room is on the East end of the building.
- ~The Adult Sunday School class is in the Fellowship Hall. The Younger Adult Sunday School class is in the L.C. Youth Teen Room.
- ~ The Nursery and Pre-School class are the 1^{st} and 2^{nd} doorways down the hall past the restrooms on the right, the Kindergarten class is the 3^{rd} doorway past the restrooms on the right, and the Elementary class is down the hallway past the kitchen to the short hallway to the left, 1^{st} doorway on the right. Teen Class is on hiatus

Worshipping The LORD Through Giving ...

Worshipping the Lord through the giving of our tithes and offerings is a regular part of faith journey as a church family. We do that by leaving them in the offering box at the south end of the Foyer by the double doors either when we enter or leave. Offering envelopes can be found in the "Friendship Registers" as well as at the Offering Box. IF YOU ARE A GUEST WITH US TODAY, we ask only that you feel welcome here and enjoy participating in the worship of our Lord Jesus, although if you feel led to leave a gift you are certainly welcome to do so.

Thank you for joining us today and may God bless our time together.

Tonight at "Sunday Night Alive!"

Tonight please invite and attend as the "Cross Members Quartet" share in a concert ministry at 6:00 p.m.
Please bring cookies and brownies to share in fellowship following the concert.

MID-WEEK SERVICES

LC Youth begins at 6:30 p.m. Clubhouse begins at 6:30 p.m. Adult Bible Study and Prayer begins at 7:00 p.m

NEW BEGINNINGS WESLEYAN FELLOWSHIP: NEW HOPE, NEW LIFE, NEW BEGINNINGS!



SIGNUP SHEET IN THE FOYER TO BRING

SUNDAY MORNING BREAKFAST!! Need signups for October 11th and beyond
The breakfast can be anything from donuts, juice and coffee to more
elaborate fare. The choice is up to you!

elaborate fare. The choice is up to you!
Coffee & Tea bags along with condiments and paper products are provided by the church. THANK YOU FOR PROVIDING NOURISHMENT FOR OUR SUNDAY MORNING FELLOWSHIP.

NBWF MINISTRY NEEDS

WE ARE ASKING FOR VOLUNTEERS FOR THE FOLLOWING NEEDS:

- VOLUNTEERS TO DO THE MEAL FOR WED. NIGHT ONCE A MONTH. PLEASE CONTACT DARLENE OR MICHELLE TO HELP WITH THIS MINISTRY.
- HOSPITAL MEAL MINISTRY. PLEASE CONTACT DEB DAVIS TO HELP WITH THIS MINISTRY.

PTL—The Lord has provided most of the money to put up our portable sanctuary wall. We still have other facilities and ministry needs in the church, as well. Please prayerfully consider what the Lord would provide you to give toward His work here at NBWF.

There is a list of needs on the foyer bulletin board.

Our Annual Harvest Party for the kids of our community is scheduled for Wednesday, October 28th, and we are seeking a Coordinator for that event to lead and put together planning with representatives from the other churches who will be partnering with us in this venture. Please contact Pastor Dan if you feel led to be the Coordinator for that event.

Ladies — Please sign up in the fover by October 7th if you would like to attend the Extraordinary Women Conference March 5 and 6th, 2010. Those signed up, money is due in this week to Lora Wallace — 49.00.

Additional information is available in the fover.

OCTOBER LBA MEETING IS TOMORROW, OCTOBER 5" AT 7:00 P.M.

Wesleyan Men and Women meet next Sunday night, October 11th at 6:00 p.m. with monthly fellowship meal to follow!

Be Sure to Check...

...ANY BULLETIN INSERT(S) for other important announcements and information.

...THE INFORMATION CENTER IN THE FOYER for helpful information, important and interesting publications, and ministry opportunities!